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DATE: 
TO: 
FROM: 
SUBJECT: 

May 26, 2015 
The Honorable Planning Commission 
Brian R. Baca, Commercial Permits Manager 
PL13-0150, Response to Public Comment 

tW 
Planning Staff received a letter from Jeff Kuyper dated February 11, 2015 regarding the 
California Resources Corporation (CRC, formerly known as Vintage Petroleum) 
conditional use permit (CUP) modification request (Case No. PL13-0150) that has been 
under review by the County of Ventura (see attached). In the letter, it is requested that 
either the PL13-0150 application be nullified or that any modified CUP granted be 
nullified because of the "presence of several ongoing violations at this facility." Provided 
below are specific responses to the comments provided, numbered in correspondence 
with the attached marked copy of the February 11, 2015 letter. 

Responses:  

1. The referenced section of the Non-Coastal Zoning Ordinance (NCZO) and 
Section 8101-3.2 of the NCZO generally prohibit the processing of an application 
for, or the granting of, a new permit on a lot where an outstanding violation has 
been confirmed to exist. In this case, a Notice of Violation has not been issued 
for the CRC facility that is the subject of the PL13-0150 application. 

In any case, Section 8111-2.2.f of the NCZO allows the processing of a permit 
application and the granting of a permit if such action would serve to abate 
identified violations. For example, the issues of equipment screening are 
addressed in the recommended conditions of approval. Similar to the current 
permit, the level of screening required will be determined at the discretion of the 
Planning Director. 

2. CRC submitted an application for a modification of CUP 3344 to authorize the 
continued use of the oil and gas facility, and to authorize the drilling of 19 new 
wells. The application submitted by CRC was determined by the Planning 
Division to be adequate for processing. 

3. According to the records made available to Mr. Kuyper, the County Planning 
Division conducted a "compatibility review" of the subject oil and gas facility in 
2003. By letter dated March 20, 2003, the Planning Division determined that: 

"Seneca is in compliance with the Conditions of Approval of the permit, the 
use is consistent with the findings of approval of the parent permit, and the 
use remains compatible with the surrounding uses." 
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